Katie Pereny

From:	Richard Neumann <r.neumann.arch@sbcglobal.net></r.neumann.arch@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: To:	Monday, September 9, 2024 5:23 PM Megan Hornbogen
Cc:	Barry Polzin
Subject:	Re: GHMI Merchant Storefront DR
Hi Megan and Barry -	
The revision to square columns course of action for this building	s, and basically repairing and painting the existing configuration, looks like the appropriate g.
I am copying this email to Katie meeting. I will endorse this rev	e Pereny so she can hopefully print copies for HDC members to review at tomorrow's rised design at the meeting, and likely write a follow-up review to formalize the review.
Thanks for responding so quick	kly to our telephone discussion; I appreciate it.
Rick Neumann Richard Neumann Architect 610 Grand Avenue, Petoskey,	MI 49770 / 231-347-0931 / r.neumann.arch@sbcglobal.net / richardneumannarchitect.com
On Monday, September 9, 202	24, 03:54:53 PM EDT, Megan Hornbogen <mhornbogen@bjparchitects.com> wrote:</mhornbogen@bjparchitects.com>
Rick,	
Please see our attached rev	rised drawings.
Thanks,	
Megan Hornbogen, AIA, NCA	\RB
BARRY J POLZIN ARCHITEC	CTS, INC
101 N. Lakeshore Blvd.	
Marquette, MI 49855	
O 906-226-8661	
C 906-360-8522	
mhornbogen@bjparchitects.com	